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SL NO Comments by
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1 With reference to the
submission of your
AQAR, you are
requested to provide
the following
clarifications for
enabling NAAC to
process AQAR
further: Please
provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to direct
open for the
respective metrics. It
is also observed that
most of the Part B
Metrics Values/ Data
are not entered.
Therefore you are
requested to revisit
the AQAR and enter
all the available
appropriate data in
respective metrics
and do not leave any
metrics blank or
unanswered.. If the
data is not available
kindly request you
enter NA or 0 or Zero
or NIL as your input.
If the portal does not
accepts “0” or “Nil”,

21/09/2021 With respected to the
previous AQAR
reviews we here by
resubmitting the
AQAR. Requesting to
consider.

                               1 / 2

https://assessmentonline.naac.gov.in/public/index.php/postaccreditation/generatePDF_aqar/eyJpdiI6Imx3Y1luT1B0ZitDd2tsQzhrOUlLUVE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoid2hwWFRRZGVjVVpHQ2EwZ2V0YXozZz09IiwibWFjIjoiNDA0YjViMGU5YjhmYTdlNWQ0MjNkMjU2MzA5MzY1MzZjMjQ2NDYzYjA4ZmE1MDkxNWNkNmNjM2ZiN2VmZjBkNiIsInRhZyI6IiJ9


kindly write your
comments to that
particular metrics in
the response box
provided. Thanking
you

2 Dear Sir/Madam,
Upon scrutinizing, it
is observed that in
part B - 2.7.1 -
Provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to a
direct open of
Student Satisfaction
Survey (SSS) on
overall institutional
performance. 4.3.3 -
Provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to a
direct open of Facility
for e-content. 4.4.2 -
Provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to a
direct open of
Procedures and
policies for
maintaining and
utilizing physical,
academic and
support facilities -
laboratory, library,
sports complex,
computers,
classrooms etc 7.2.1
- Provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to a
direct open of Best
Practices of the
Institution. 7.3.1 -
Please provide the
appropriate weblinks
which leads to a
direct open of
Institutional
Distinctiveness.
Thanking You

13/10/2021 we hereby re
submitting the AQAR
report 2019-20,
queries regarding
criteria points 4.3.3,
4.4.2, 7.2.1, and
7.3.1 has been
clarified. kindly
consider and do the
needful
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